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Aaron Panko

From: James Schwab <Jamesschwab9@comcast.net>

Sent: Wednesday, September 22, 2021 12:14 PM

To: Aaron Panko

Subject: Subdivision Case No SUB21-09

21-113071 

 

 

I have reviewed the proposal and have one comment: 

It appears that traffic will greatly increase on Hillrose and on Pringle and Battle Creek.   I hope that the corner of Battle 

Creek and Hillrose will be improved to handle the increase of traffic.   A left turn lane should be added to Battle Creek at 

Hillrose for safety.  Cars that come around the corner on Battle Creek may not see cars turning onto Hillrose.    

 

 

James Schwab 

1507 Freedom Loop SE 

Salem, Oregon 97302 

503.931.8819 

Jamesschwab9@comcast.net 

9/22/2001 


